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Circular 02-2020 
 

08 January 2020 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
 
NEW BISTRO STAFF: 
 
 
I am delighted to announce that we have a full team in the Bistro again.   
 
Dineel Terblanche - joins us in the position of Executive Chef. 
 
Amelia Modiba - joins us in the position of Front of House Manager. 
 

                        
Dineel     Amelia 
 
Please join me in welcoming them both to the “Village of our dreams!”  We look forward to many wonderful 
meals and hospitality from these two lovely ladies.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

 

 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
 

   
Let’s work Together to make “The Village of Our Dreams” 
 


